
 

We are pleased to announce that our After School Spectacular Science Reception club will 

commence in January. 

Spectacular Science Club is an afterschool club which offers an hour of awesome fun in which 

children can learn more about the wonderful world of science.  During each session children are 

truly engaged with different hands on science experiments including rockets, volcanoes, slime 

creations, slushie making, learning about the planets, magnets, lava lamps and lots, lots more. 

Spectacular Science Club has been running at Hayes Primary School since September 2018 and has 

proved to be a huge success. Sessions are for one hour after school on a Monday and will commence 

on Monday 10th January to Monday 28th March (11 sessions) All science leaders are enthusiastic, 

trained and have enhanced DBS checks.  Children will be collected from their classroom and taken to 

Flamingo Class.  They will need to be collected at 4.10pm from the outside of Flamingo classroom.  

Sessions cost £6.50 per child per session( £71.50 for the term) and must be paid termly in advance.  

If your child is interested in joining Spectacular Science Club please email:  

admin@spectacularscienceclub.co.uk 

stating your child’s name, class and contact phone number. Please note that spaces are very limited 

and will be offered on a first come first served basis.  

Kindest regards,  

The Spectacular Science Team 
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